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HOUSE BILL No. 5349
February 16 1994 Introduced by Rep Gagliardi and referred to the Committee on 

Judiciary

A bill to amend section 2 of Act No 319 of the Public Acts 

of 1968, entitled as amended

'An act to provide a uniform crime reporting system to provide 
for the submitting of such report to the department of state 
police to require submission of the report by certain police 
agencies to require the reporting on wanted persons and stolen 
vehicles to require the reporting of information regarding cer­
tain persons and unidentified bodies of deceased persons to pre­
scribe certain powers and duties of law enforcement agencies and 
to vest the director of the department of state police with cer­
tain authority

being section 28 252 of the Michigan Compiled Laws

THE PEOPLE OF THE STATE OF MICHIGAN ENACT

1 Section 1 Section 2 of Act No 319 of the Public Acts of

2 1968, being section 28 252 of the Michigan Compiled Laws, is

3 amended to read as follows

4 Sec 2 Upon receipt of the monthly uniform crime reports

5 from the reporting agencies, the department of state police shall

6 prepare a statewide compilation of the statistics contained
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therein IN THOSE REPORTS, and the resulting statistical 
compilation shall be available to any governmental law enforce­
ment agency in the state, THE LEGISLATIVE CRIMINAL JUSTICE DATA 
AND ANALYSIS CENTER WITHIN THE LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, the judiciary 
committees of the Michigan state senate and the Michigan state 
house of representatives, and the federal bureau of investiga­
tion, upon request The statistics made available through the 
uniform crime report shall be used for the purpose of studying 
the causes, trends, and effects of crime in this state and for 
intelligence upon which to base a more sound program of crime 
detection and prevention and the apprehension of criminals

Section 2 This amendatory act shall not take effect unless
Senate Bill No _____  or House Bill No (request
no 01857 93) of the 87th Legislature is enacted into law
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